
 
 

 

 

Hurricane Milton Event 
 

                                                           October 6, 2024 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The bearer of this letter is a 7-Eleven employee or 
contract partner and is authorized to have access to 
various 7-Eleven properties.  This essential worker 
authorization is valid from October 6, 2024 through 
October 30, 2024 in connection with supporting 
retail locations as it relates to the Milton event.  
 
Please respect this authorization as we work through 
this event that impacts our locations and the 
communities we support. 
 

 
 
Doug Rosencrans 
Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer 
7-Eleven, Inc. 


